
Audience 

The workshop is intended for IT Leaders and 

Managers who are responsible for their organ-

ization’s workplace technology strategy and 

infrastructure management. 

Outcomes 

The workshop will achieve the following key 

outcomes: 

• An appreciation of the Digital Workplace 

and how it can truly enable and empower a 

distributed, hybrid workforce 

• A high-level review of client’s workplace 

technology and how it measures against 

industry best practices 

• Key benefits of the Digital Workplace and 

how to develop a value-based business case 

Agenda 

• Introductions 

• Overview & Key components of the Digital 

Workplace 

• How Azure can help in going truly cloud-

native—authentication, security, data and 

collaboration 

• Benefits & Value and how to develop a Busi-

ness Case 

• Table-top review of client’s Digital Work-

place around 10 key topics 

• How Coreio can help 

Challenges 

While Windows 10 and Microsoft 365 have been around for a few 
years now—a few key challenges continue to be a hurdle for 
enterprises to truly leverage the platform to enable a Digital 
Workplace. 

Some of these challenges include: 

1) Adoption of cloud-native collaboration 

Many of Microsoft’s modern collaboration platforms (Teams, 
SharePoint, etc.) are still under-utilized and under-leveraged. 
As with all new technology, best practices are still evolving, 
which means customers are still trying to find the optimal 
environment for their employee needs. 

2) Data Management 

A key feature of Microsoft 365 is the migration of user data to 
the cloud, which comes with huge benefits in terms of 
productivity, reliability and cost efficiencies. A holistic 
collaboration and data strategy is key to achieving these 
benefits. 

3) Information Security and Cyber Risk 

With a large proportion of the workforce working remotely, 
users are now exposed to an ever-increasing onslaught of 
cyberattacks that endanger sensitive data and assets. End 
point security, combined with supporting Information Security 
policies and procedures are key to mitigating this risk. 

4) IT Operations and Support 

A key challenge of the Digital Workplace is to manage and 
support a distributed workforce seamlessly, an aspect that has 
evolved by leaps and bounds on Windows 10 and Microsoft 
365. 

Coreio offers a free 2-hour workshop to discuss your Workplace 
technology and how you can enable a ‘Digital Workplace’ that is 
built on the Microsoft platform, and is managed and supported 
using modern tools and best practices. 
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